

260 Democrat Drive Frankfort, KY 40601 1-800-372-2962 • FAX (502) 695-5451 KSBA Website: www.ksba.org

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President
Tom Blankenship
Lincoln County
President-elect
Durward Narramore
Jenkins Independent
Immediate Past President
Delmar D. Mahan
Whitley County

Directors-at-large

Jeff Eaton Allen County Ronnie Holmes Graves County Allen Kennedy Hancock County Linda Duncan Jefferson County Eugene Peel Jessamine County William Owens Lee County Ann Porter Fern Reed Montgomery County **Eddie Cornett** Paintsville Independent Dr. Tina Hasty Rockcastle County Phyllis Young David Webster Simpson County

Regional Chairpersons

Dr. Michael Turner Casey County Murrell "Gene" Allen Fast Bernstadt Independent **Becky Burgett** Gallatin County Dennis Smith Hazard Independent Mike Allen Hickman County Phyllis Lawson Menifee County Frank McGuire Pike County Scott Burrows Trimble County Michael Wilson Warren County Dr. E Carolyn Tucker Webster County Jo Sabol West Point Independent Ambrose Wilson Woodford County

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Bill Scott ASSOCIATE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR David A. Baird BOARD TEAM DEVELOPMENT Kerri Schelling CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER Stephen B. Smith GOVERNMENTAL RELATIONS Shannon Pratt Stiglitz INSURANCE/RISK MANAGEMENT Myron Thompson LEGAL & ADMINISTRATIVE TRAINING SERVICES Teresa Combs MEMBER SUPPORT SERVICES **Brad Hughes**

POLICY & PROCEDURES SERVICES

Dara Bass

October 10, 2012



Ms. Dot Perkins Superintendent Gallatin County Schools 75 Boardwalk Warsaw, KY 41095

Dear Dot,

On behalf of President Blankenship and all of us at KSBA, I want to thank you for another outstanding regional meeting last Tuesday in Northern Kentucky. The Middle School students were great and I thought Becky's presentation on Gallatin County's and NSBA's school health initiatives was very timely. Despite their confusion about the serving time, the Triple Crown Country Club is an excellent setting for a regional meeting.

As this will be my last round of regional meetings, I want to personally express my deepest appreciation for your support of KSBA. Under your leadership, Gallatin County Public Schools has been extremely supportive of this association and its services and events.

I look forward to the opportunity to work together over the next nine months and beyond my tenure at KSBA. Thanks again for your service to Kentucky's public schools and students.

Sincerely yours,

William G. Scott Executive Director

Bill Sa

pc: Tom Blankenship

/ka